

TOPPLES TOWN

Evanston (847) 475-1467 Chicago (773) 622-9433

"Where Your Child Always Comes First"





November 2016

Toddler Town Daycare 1501 W. Howard St. Evanston, IL 60602

Phone: 847-475-1467 Fax: 847-475-5339 Website: http://toddlertownevanston.com/



SHARKS: 5 YEAR OLDS:

October was such a fun month, with the changing of seasons and watching the changing of leaves, carving pumpkins and painting paper pumpkins. Making spiders and bats were spooky. We were very excited walking through the neighborhood, feeling the change of weather, making fall trees and finger painting the fall leaves.

November brings just as much fun. The Sharks' weekly themes will include healthy eating, Turkey, Native Americans/Pilgrims, and Thanksgiving. Some activities will include Making Turkeys, identifying healthy vs. unhealthy



foods, making Native American headdresses, and sharing a Thanksgiving lunch together. We will be working on writing the numbers 1-10 and continue to work on our first names. Happy Thanksgiving everyone!

ANNOUNCEMENTS

"Where Your Child ALWAYS Comes First."

CLOSING DATES:

- To know if we are closed due to the weather, please refer to this website: http://toddlertownchicago.c om/register-for-weatheremergency-updates/
- NO SCHOOL: CLOSED:
 - Friday, November 11th for Veteran's Day.
 - ➤ Thursday, November 24th for Thanksgiving Day.
 - ➤ Friday, November 25th for day after Thanksgiving.

REMINDERS:

- Notify the daycare if your child is ill with a <u>contagious</u> illness <u>immediately</u> so that we can do our part at the daycare.
- Update your contact information with a staff member, if needed.
- Wash your child's hands upon arrival.
- If your child will no longer be attending TTDC, as mentioned in the enrollment application that you signed, you must give the director a 2 week advance notice to avoid a \$300 fee.
- View your account online under 'Parent Portal' available on our webpage.
- You can now add a person on your pick-up list: https://toddlertowndaycare.formsta ck.com/forms/toddler_town_pick_u p_form



TOPPLER TOWN

Evanston (847) 475-1467 Chicago (773) 622-9433

"Where Your Child Always Comes First"



BUTTERFLIES: 4 YEAR OLDS:

Hello parents! November is here! We have had so much fun learning about trees that we will continue our study for now. There is so much to learn that we do not want to stop just yet. We will also be talking about why are we thankful and what things we are thankful for.

I want to thank all the parents that participated in the family project, it was a success. Children were so excited to present what they had completed at home with their parents. We will be having another family project this month, cannot wait to see the ending results. Enjoy November!!!



CHIPMUNKS: 3 YEAR OLDS

Howdy All!

In October we explored Manners, Cats, Fishing & Shapes. All had a good time.

November will bring some fun and action to the classroom as it gets colder outdoors.

This November we will explore The Five Senses, Circus Fun, All About Me, Jr. Olympics.

As always there will be a letter and number of the week, and this may vary at times with a shape or color of the week.

See ya at school!



BUMBLEBEES: 2 YEAR OLDS

November 2016! How time flies!

October was very fun exploring with leaves, apples and pumpkins and much more. Using words was a big thing in my classroom, children are now becoming more verbal and aware of rules and routine.

During the month of November, we will be discussing the following: Day and Night, Communication, manners, being thankful,

giving/sharing and healthy habits. Again, I will be focusing a lot on using positive reinforcement and helping my students open up a lot more. Being able to communicate is very



important, even if it's not verbal. Children will be learning some sign language communication, if you see them use it at home, please encourage it and acknowledge it. Also, don't forget to pick up your November list of family projects. THANK YOU!